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New E-mail Service Available to Federal Firearms Licensees 
 
ATF is offering Federal Firearms Licensees (FFLs) a new option to receive ATF information by e-mail. 
This voluntary service will allow FFLs to receive newsletters, open letters, and important notices by e-
mail. The e-mail service will not replace traditional ATF mailings to FFLs. It will, instead, provide an 
option for those who prefer to receive this information electronically. 
 
Any FFL interested in signing-up for the e-mail service should e-mail their request to: 
FFLnewsletter@atf.gov. Include your name, business name, FFL number, and e-mail address. Only the 
licensee or a responsible person can request and receive information using the new e-mail service. 
 
If you should have questions about this voluntary service, please contact John Badowski, Firearms 
Industry Technical Advisor, in the Firearms Programs Division at (202) 927-7770. 
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